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EDUCATION & SEMINARS

New COCSA Outreach
Editorial Staff

The Congress of Chiropractic State Associations (COCSA) Board recently voted to adopt the
Scoliosis Awareness Program produced by the Scoliosis Care Foundation. COCSA will partner with
the foundation in offering scoliosis educational materials to chiropractic state associations
nationwide.

“[This is] a great opportunity for the chiropractic profession to partner with a nonprofit
organization that is dedicated to the well-being of our children, and, together, to educate parents
on the sometimes minor postural changes that could indicate a possible development of scoliosis,”
commented Jeffrey Fedorko, DC, COCSA president.

For more information, visit www.scoliosiscare.org and www.cocsa.org.
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